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Friday, 12 January 2017 

3T Class Newsletter 

Dear parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to another great half-term in 3T. Our topics for the second half of the Autumn term 

are as follows: 

  Maths-Addition and subtraction (using column method), Multiplication and division and Measure 

  English- Hero / adventure stories and Information texts. 

  Science- Plants 

  History/Geography- Iron Age and the Romans. 

  PE- Gymnastics 

  Art and Design- Observational drawings, Celtic patterns, Mosaics, Rangoli patterns. 

  Languages - French greetings, Colours, Animals and Food. 

  PSHE- Anti-bullying.  

 

Thank you to everyone that attended Parent’s evening. It was a great to talk to you all and I hope it gave you 

a clear insight into your child’s school life. If there was anything you would like to discuss further, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.   

I’d like to take this moment to also say a huge thank you to all the children for their participation in the 

‘Sports for Schools’ fundraiser and to everyone that sponsored them. The children built up quite a sweat and 

really gave it their all! We have raised a huge amount of money (it’s still being counted due to continued 

donations) for both charity and the school itself.  

There will be a continued focus on ‘Anti-bullying’ and what ‘bullying’ means, this half term. Our house event, 

which also centred on ‘Anti-Bullying,’ was a great success. The children really thrive from these events and 

enjoy the opportunity to mix with different year groups within their respective house.  



 
 

 

Watch out for more exciting events to follow during this half term, including: The FABS Christmas fair (1
st
 

December), The Reindeer Run (5
th

 December), Carols around the tree and Christmas dinner (14
th

 December) 

and Year 3 and 4’s Christmas Production (13
th

 December). 

 

We are lucky enough to have some new adults joining us this term. Firstly, teacher trainees from Brighton 

University have started their first placement here at Bevendean. We welcome, in particular, Mr Goodman who 

has been working in 3T and will be with us up until the Christmas break. Secondly, we have a new set of PE 

coaches visiting us every week. These PE sessions are highly active, very inclusive and lots of fun! To ensure 

your child takes part each week, please continue to provide your child with a PE kit that can be kept in school 

all week (in case of changes to timetables).   

Also, we please ask that your child is dressed in full school uniform every day, including plain black trainers or 

shoes, and no jewellery. We will be holding random spot checks and awarding house points to those children 

dressed in correct uniform.  

 

I am happy to speak to you should you have any questions or for an informal chat at 8.50am or 3.15pm on 

the KS2 playground.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Thorne  Mrs Strange  Miss James  Mrs Breden Mrs Hosmer 

 


